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December 6, 1984

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 724
Meeker, CO 81641

Dear Bill:

Thank you for your recent letter. We always enjoy receiving letters
from "distant" listeners.

This letter is to verify your reception of WKKQ November 28th.

Thanks again, Bill. Please let us know if you receive any further
reception of WKKQ in your area.

Best regards,

P =

erry J. Collins
President
WKKQ, Inc.
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